
One of the goals of the  
Washington Elementary Title I  
Program is to develop a strong  

school/family partnership.  

This School/Home Compact  
outlines the responsibilities of the 

home and school to help all 
children meet high academic 

standards.  

The School/Home Compact gives 
parents an opportunity to be 
more involved in their child’s 

education.

At Washington Elementary, we 
SOAR by being:

Safe
Optimistic

Accountable
Respectful
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  Adam Baker, Principal 
Bryant Urry, Vice Principal

Stefanie Seals, Learning Coach 
Misty Thomas, Counselor 



Teacher Commitment 

I will help my students SOAR by:

• Providing engaging, high 
quality instruction

• Creating a safe and respectful 
learning environment in my 

classroom 

• Collaborating regularly with 
colleagues

• Communicating with parents and 
family members on a regular basis

• Doing what it takes to help my 
students succeed

Student Commitment 
I will SOAR by:

• Making safe choices

• Doing my best work each day

• Believing in myself

• Following school rules

• Sharing important school 
information with my parents

Parent Commitment

I will help my child SOAR by:

• Supporting the district 
attendance policy and 

communicating with the school 
when my child is absent

• Encouraging my child to 
complete their work and 
follow the school rules 

• Attending Parent Conferences and 
other school activities with my 

child 


